AGENDA
SPECIAL MEETING, OCONEE COUNTY COUNCIL
THURSDAY, JUNE 24, 1999
5:00 PM
PINE STREET ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES
415 SOUTH PINE STREET
WALHALLA, SC

Call to Order
Invocation

Discussion Concerning Matters Relating to Ordinance 99-3, “AN ORDINANCE TO
IMPOSE A MORATORIUM ON ANY NEW CONSTRUCTION,
DEVELOPMENT OR OPERATION OF GROUP RESIDENTIAL FACILITIES
OR YOUTH CAMPS AS WELL AS CERTAIN CELLULAR TELEPHONE
TRANSMISSION TOWER STRUCTURES IN OCONEE COUNTY PENDING
THE DEVELOPMENT OF LAND USE REGULATIONS AND PERFORMANCE
STANDARDS” Which Will Include a Legal Briefing in Executive Session

Old Business
New Business

Adjourn



MEMBERS, OCONEE COUNTY COUNCIL
Mr. Tim O. Hall, II1, District I Mr. J. Harold Thomas, District II
Mr. Harry R. Hamilton, District III, Mrs. Ann H. Hughes, District IV
Mr. Charles R. “Chuck” Timms, District V

MINUTES, SPECIAL MEETING, OCONEE COUNTY COUNCIL
The Oconee County Council held a special meeting Thursday, June 24,
1999 at 5:00 PM in Council Chambers with all Council Members except Mr. Thomas
present. The County Attorney was also present.
Press:
Members of the press notified (via facsimile): Journal/Tribune, Keowee
Courier, Westminster News, Anderson Independent, Greenville News, WGOG Radio,

WYFF TV, WLOS TV, WSPA TV & Northland Cablevision.

Members of the press present: Dick Mangrum — WGOG Radio, Brian
Fulkerson — Journal/Tribune & lan Berry — Anderson Independent.

Call to Order:

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor-Chairman Orr.
Invocation:
The invocation was given by Mr. Timmes.

Executive Session:

Mrs. Hughes made a motion, seconded by Mr. Timms, approved 4 — 0 that
Council go into executive session for the receipt of legal advice subject to attorney client
privilege and discussion of potential litigation.

Open Session:

When open session resumed, Mr. Orr informed those present that Council
had received a legal and technical briefing concerning issues relating to the permit issued
to American Tower for the construction of a cellular tower near Highway 11 in Southern
Oconee County. The County’s legal and engineering staff are in the process of reviewing
these issues and will provide additional information to Council at the next regular
meeting. Pending the receipt of this information, no additional action will be taken by
Council at this time.



Minutes, Special Meeting, Oconee County Council June 24, 1999

Adjourn:
Adjourn: 6:30 PM

Respectfully Submitted

Opal O. Green
Council Clerk
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